851 COPY
il O D'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, Londan, E.C. 3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

26th August, 1960

Dear Sirs,
¥.3, "ARISTID™

4ith reference to your telex of the
24th May last and previous comzunications,
alse your report No, 9484, it is moted fron
the Shipping Papers that the vessel arrived
at La Spezia on the 3rd June.

The ship has nol so far been
reporbed to this Office as under survey and
in these circumstances it will be appreciated
if you will endeavour to obtain information
regording the future employment of this
vessel, in view of the notation "Surveys
Overdue 11,57" proviously assigned.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgification Committeec,

The Surveyors,
HAMBURG

c.c. Genoa and La Spezia.




